
King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 
October 13, 2020 

 
Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at 9:10 a.m.  The monthly 
Electoral Board Meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In attendance were 
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General 
Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
Absentee voting started September 18, 2020, as of date 358 voters have voted in person, 515 
absentee ballots mailed and 241 ballots have been received back in the office.  
 
The General Registrar distributed an updated list of Officers of Elections for the upcoming 
November 3rd Election. 
 
On election day, Armistead Ransone will start out the day at the Registrar Office, Mary Ann 
Levere at precinct 101 and David Broaddus at precinct 201. 
 
The Deputy in the Sheriff Department is checking his schedule to see if he will be able to help 
the Electoral Board Chairman with the delivery of voting equipment and supplies on November 
2nd.  
 
Voting equipment L&A Testing was held on September 30th at Courthouse complex. 
 
Training for Chiefs, Assistance Chiefs, and Officers of Election at precincts 201, 301, 401 and 
501 will be held on October 20, 2020 at the Courthouse complex.  Training for Officers of 
Election for precinct 101 and the satellite office is scheduled for October 21, 2020. 
 
Mary Ann Levere will pick up food for both days. 
 
Next meeting will be held November 10, 2020. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:46 a.m. 
 
Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary 


